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NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING ONE WAY SYSTEM AND PARKING CHANGES – 
Village Green and Ealing Road Improvements (Visions for Northolt) 

 

To:   Residents / Businesses / Vehicle Owner 

From:   Ealing Council  

Date:   20th December 2023 

   

Dear Resident / Businesses / Vehicle Owner, 

 
In consideration of upcoming infrastructure enhancements that will be taking place on the shopping parade 
on Ealing Road, Ealing Council are writing to inform you of a temporary one-way system and changes to 
parking which will be implemented to deliver the project safely. 
 
Temporary One-Way System and Diversion Route: 
 
To facilitate the highway improvement works, a temporary one-way system will be in place, allowing traffic to 
move only south through the shopping parade along Ealing Road. Northbound traffic along Ealing Road 
headed towards Mandeville Road will be diverted along Court Farm Road, Summit Road, Sandringham Road 
and Belvue Road. A plan showing this diversion is presented overleaf. 
 
The one-way system will be in place from 15th January 2024 until 29th April 2024. Emergency access will not 
be affected at any time.  
 
Parking Changes: 
 
To deliver the improvements safely and successfully to the streetscape; the parking outside the shopping 
parade will be suspended. Removing all the spaces temporarily may be necessary to deliver the changes 
efficiently. Subject to site conditions, parking spaces may be made available outside the shops during the 
construction if safe to do so. Efforts will be made to limit the impact to the parking spaces. 
 
To enable work to take place any vehicles parked in the working area or suspended bays will be relocated 
to a neighbouring street. They will NOT be returned to their original position once the works are complete.  
 
Residents and business owners affected by the extent of works are strongly advised to park away from the 
work area to avoid delay and disruption.  
 
The parking will be suspended from 15th January 2024 until 29th April 2024. 
 
Ealing Council thanks you in advance for your patience and cooperation during these works and apologise 
for any inconvenience caused. If you have any concerns as a direct consequence of the works taking place, 
require special deliveries, disabled access during the works, please contact Murrill Construction Ltd on 020 
8578 4275. If you have any queries or concerns, please contact highway services with the details below. 
 
email: visionsfornortholt@ealing.gov.uk / website: www.visionsfornortholt.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Highways Services 
 
 
 
 

mailto:visionsfornortholt@ealing.gov.uk
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